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I support this bill because we need to keep illegal guns out of our communities. As a 

nurse at Portland Providence, I felt safer once metal detectors were installed in our 

Emergency Department entrance. However, these bandaid safety measures are not 

enough to keep guns out of the hands of dangerous people. We recently had a 

spouse of a patient, who was disappointed in her health outcome, show up to the 

hospital with a gun, roaming the hallways, and keeping many providers and patients 

cowered in fear. Gun dealers need to be inspected and held to the standards of other 

businesses. As a nurse, I care about the safety of our communities. Please pass 

HB3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 


